Lighthouse Elementary Classroom Policy 2023-2024

Holiday and Birthday Treats:

The Lighthouse teachers/team decided to allow holiday treats, only. This decision was made for several reasons that impact the classroom and cause disruption. Birthdays are celebrated within the classroom without treats, but in a way that recognizes each child. The classroom teachers still make this a fun day and celebrate the child. Bagged treats of wrapped candy (nut free) and/or trinkets can be brought in to celebrate holidays. Classroom teachers will provide more details in newsletters.

Sherri L. Milton-Hoffman, Principal

A new day in the Bay! © Lighthouse Elementary School 51880 Washington New Baltimore, MI 48047 (586) 725-6404